
 

   
 
 
 

October 16, 2023 
 
 
RICA- Baltimore 
605 S Chapel Gate Lane 
Baltimore, MD 21229-3906 
 
 
 
Re: Lead-in-Water Results 

RICA- Baltimore 
605 S Chapel Gate Lane 
Baltimore, MD 21229-3906 
 
 

Dear Customer: 
 
Enclosed are the results of the lead samples taken from the above jobsite. Corrective action is 
recommended whenever any reading is 15 ug/L (parts per billion) and above. Report #234750 
indicates sample test results are below the EPA allowable limit of 15 ug/L (parts per billion), and 
do not require any corrective action. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
John (J. P.) Grimes  
Senior Sales Executive 
 
Enclosure 
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